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You don’t have to be Sherlock Holmes to take part in the Village’s new 
Benches on the Avenue "Around the World" Scavenger Hunt. All you'll need is 
a game card, a pen or pencil and an adventurous spirit! 
 
To play, just print an official game sheet and take it to Oak Park Avenue in 
Downtown Tinley. Use the clues provided on the game sheet to locate each 
bench, then examine the bench closely to answer the question beneath the 
clue. Once you’ve filled out each one, just drop the game card off in the 
drop-box outside the Tinley Park Chamber of Commerce, 17316 S. Oak Park 
Ave. 
 
Those who answer all questions correctly will be entered into a drawing for 
some fun prizes, including one of this year’s benches! All entries must be 
received by Oct. 1, 2020. Grab a game sheet and start playing now!  
 
Also be sure to check out the 2020 Benches on the Avenue brochure, which 
is available at TinleyPark.org/Benches. 

https://cms6.revize.com/revize/tinleypark/document_center/Benches%20on%20the%20Avenue/Scavenger%20Hunt.pdf
https://cms6.revize.com/revize/tinleypark/document_center/Benches%20on%20the%20Avenue/Bench%20Brochure%202020.pdf
https://www.tinleypark.org/government/departments/marketing_department/benches_on_the_avenue_program.php

